
OAKLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

FINAL REVIEW AND PROPOSED ADOPTION OF SPECIAL EDUCATION LOCAL PLAN 
AREA (SELPA) GOVERNANCE AND ADMINISTRATION, ANNUAL BUDGET PLAN AND 
ANNUAL SERVICE PLAN FOR 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 24, 2020, the Governing Board (Board) of the Oakland 
Unified School District, at its Regular Meeting, will hold a Public Hearing on its Special 
Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) Governance and Administration, Annual Service Plan and 
Annual Budget Plan for 2020-2021 School Year.  

The Public Hearing will be held June 24, 2020, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter 
may be heard, at the virtually telecasted meeting of the Board on that date in accordance with 
any and all COVID-19 and related requirements of the Alameda County Public Health Officer in 
effect on that date.  

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to take comments from the Public regarding the Plans and 
make any modifications thereto, if warranted.  

A copy of the Plans will be available for review prior to the Public Hearing on the Internet on 
May 29, 2020, at http://www.ousd.org/domain/69. 

s/ Kyla Johnson-Trammell 
Secretary, Governing Board 

Oakland Unified School District 

http://www.ousd.org/domain/69
https://ousd.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=F&ID=8569332&GUID=8C48B467-9AA6-486D-B4E0-C1B2B0A51430

